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Nickalus  Holmes

From: Nickalus  Holmes
Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2018 12:11 PM
To: Margo DuVal
Cc: Hong Wang
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20180070-TP - Embarq/CenturyLink and Wide Voice, LLC

Hi Margo 
 
The docket title is fixed.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
Nickalus Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399‐0850 
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us 
850‐413‐6760 
 

From: Margo DuVal  
Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2018 11:03 AM 
To: Nickalus Holmes 
Cc: Hong Wang 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 20180070-TP - Embarq/CenturyLink and Wide Voice, LLC 
 
Nick, 
 
Can you please change the docket title for Docket No. 20180070-TP? 
 
Currently the docket title in CMS is as follows: 
 

Request for approval of a carrier partner for interconnected VoIP provider amendment to the interconnection 
agreement between Embarq Florida, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink and Wide Voice, LLC. 

 
However, please change the docket title to the following: 
 

Request for approval of amendment to interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation agreement between 
Embarq Florida, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink and Wide Voice, LLC. 

 
 
Let me know if you have any questions. Thanks! 
 
Margo 
 

From: Jeff Bates  
Sent: Monday, June 04, 2018 8:56 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
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Cc: Mark Long; Margo DuVal; Charles Murphy 
Subject: Docket No. 20180070-TP - Embarq/CenturyLink and Wide Voice, LLC 
 
Dorothy, please change the docket title for this filing to: 
 
Request for approval of amendment to interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation agreement between 
Embarq Florida, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink and Wide Voice, LLC. 
 
Jeff Bates 
Research Associate 
Office of Industry Development & Market Analysis 
Florida Public Service Commission 
V ‐ (850) 413‐6538 
F – (850) 413‐6539 
 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

 
 




